
City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 16-980, Version: 1

Broken Arrow Municipal Authority

Meeting of: 8-16-2016

To: Chairman and Authority Members
From: Engineering and Construction Department
Title:

Acknowledgement of Oklahoma Department of Environmental
Quality (ODEQ) Permit No. WL00007216018 for construction of the
Tulsa Water Connection at Albany and Olive (Project No. WL1611)

Background:

On June 8, 2016, the Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality (ODEQ) issued the attached Permit No.
WL000072160018 for construction of the Tulsa Water Connection at the northwest corner of the intersection at
Albany and Olive. ODEQ requested that the receipt of the permit be noted in the minutes of the next regular
meeting of BAMA.

Cost: $0.00

Prepared By: Alex Mills, P.E., Director of Engineering and Construction

Reviewed By: Utilities Department

            Legal Department

            Assistant City Manager-Operations

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: ODEQ Construction Permit No. WL000072160018

Recommendation: Acknowledge receipt of ODEQ Construction Permit No. WL000072160018.
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